
 

 

 

 

UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA 

 

Sub: Exclusion of P.G. courses in Behala College from Centralized P.G. 

Admission Portal 2025 

 

 

It is notified that P.G. Courses in Behala College is excluded from the 

Centralized P.G. Admission programme of University of Calcutta. Those who 

already given preference in Behala College are treated as cancelled. 
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